BELLINGHAM PLANNING BORRD
BELLINGHAM, MASS.

Meeting of June 5, 1958

Three members were present: W. Bates
H, Cooky JTe
He Guerin

Mr. Paul Morin from the firm of Ferrino & Walker came
before the Board to ask that lots 33, 3%, 35 & 46 on a
plan known as "Happy H11l1l" be released so that the Bank
which held the money in escrow would pay his firm the
same, The Board complied with his request.

R. Bernard Biron

Clerk Chairman



